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Re:  SCh/LT 
 
14 December 2021 
 
 
Dear parent 
 
Many of you are aware that Mr Knott is leaving us at the end of this term. I am pleased to tell you that I 
will be taking over as Assistant Headteacher overseeing Year 11 from January. 
   
Having been a member of the Year 11 tutor team for the last four years, I have a good knowledge of the 
procedures leading up to the final Year 11 exams and I am looking forward to working alongside Miss 
Green, who continues to be the Pastoral Manager for Year 11.  
 
It is with a little sadness that I will no longer be form tutor for 11SCh but I am confident that they will 
continue to be well supported by Mrs Lucy Johnson, who joins the school as Head of Geography and 
tutor from January. I will, of course, continue to work with all my tutees in my new role as Head of Year, 
however. 
 
I look forward to working with students and parents in the next few months to help ensure that students 
maximise their chances of success this year. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding your child’s final terms at 
Smithdon High School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Chapman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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